TR e ST A N TN

10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SW1A 2AA

From the Private Secretary 10 May 1988

TORONTO ECONOMIC SUMMIT

Thank you for your letter of 29 April
about sideshows during the Toronto Economic
Summit. It was thoughtful of you to make
these suggestions. The one which would attract
the Prime Minister most is the idea of seeing
Lord Thomson's collection of paintings. As
you say we probably shall not be able to reach
a decision on timing until we get to Toronto.
But it would be very nice if a visit to the
paintings could be squeezed in somewhere in
the programme.

I am sending a copy of this letter together
with a copy of yours to Sheila Waghorn in

Protocol and Conference Department in the
FCO.

(CHARLES POWELL)

Sir' ATan Urwick, K.€.ViO., C.M.G.




